
27 January 2023 

Annwyl Lywydd 

Retained EU Law (Revocation and Reform) Bill 

Further to my letter of 21 December 2022 in relation to the Retained EU Law (Revocation and Reform) 
Bill, at our meeting on 23 January 2022 we considered a letter from the Counsel General (dated 19 
January) which responds to a series of questions we asked following the Counsel General’s 
attendance at our meeting on 5 December. On 23 January, we also considered your letter of 19 
January, in which you asked if we could continue to draw relevant matters to the attention of Business 
Committee, in particular those aspects with potential implications for Senedd Business. 

The Counsel General’s letter of 19 January provides an update on the Welsh Government’s approach 
to the Bill, as well as information on how it is reviewing retained EU law, matters related to capacity 
and resource, and the impact on and role of the Senedd. 

We agreed that we would draw the correspondence to your attention, and to the attention of 
relevant Senedd Committees. 

Yours sincerely, 

Huw Irranca-Davies 
Chair 

Senedd Cymru 
Bae Caerdydd, Caerdydd, CF99 1SN 

SeneddDCC@senedd.cymru 
senedd.cymru/SeneddDCC 

0300 200 6565 

— 
Welsh Parliament 

Cardiff Bay, Cardiff, CF99 1SN 
SeneddLJC@senedd.wales  

senedd.wales/SeneddLJC 
0300 200 6565 

Rt Hon Elin Jones MS  
Llywydd 
Chair, Business Committee 
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  Y Pwyllgor Deddfwriaeth,  
Cyfiawnder a’r Cyfansoddiad 

 
— 
Legislation, Justice and  

 
Constitution Committee 
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